

May 18, 2005 Robert L. Shibley Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 210 West Washington Square, Suite 303 Philadelphia, PA 19106 Dear Mr. Shibley: Thank you for your letter dated April 18, 2005 expressing concern about issues relating to frandam of creach on college compuses and specifically about freedom of speech at the

Ms. Agor informing her that Ms. Campos may set up a table at the Oviedo campus free speech zone.

Finally, as you can see from this last attachment (C), Ms. Campos is welcome to express her viewpoint, as she has requested and as you have requested in your April 18 letter. Via this letter and a separate phone call, I am personally conveying to Ms. Campos that she is welcome to set up a table on our Oviedo campus.

James D. Henningsen, Ed.D

Sincerelly

Vice President for Student Success

C: Dr. E. Ann McGee

Ms. Suzanne Tesinsky

Mr. Joe Sarnovsky

Mr. Neal Graham

Mr. Randy Pawlowski

Mr. Michael Garlich

Neal Graham - Use of College Grounds for Free Speech and Assembly

From:

Neal Graham

To:

elianacampos515@hotmail.com

Date:

3/28/2005 4:54 PM

Subject: Use of College Grounds for Free Speech and Assembly

ATTACHMENT B

Neal Graham - Re: Hello again		
	•	
		- -
5		
- ;		
		f.
<u> </u>		
e		
		•
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
· ·		
4-		
¥		
-		
7		
, d		,
· ·		
		•
···		

